
Important notification about your Tax from City of Anjo 

Notify that the resident tax has been changed. Please refer to this instruction for a notice of your Tax. 

 

 

Please contact us if you are not sure. 

Anjo City Hall Municipal Tax Section（North Government building 2nd floor counter 50） 

Direct Phone 0566-71-2214 

E-mail shiminzei@city.anjo.lg.jp 

Account information. If written, it will be debited 

from your account. If not written, please pay with 

the enclosed payment slip. 

The reason for the change. In this case, taxable 

contents were changed due to retirement. 

It is written how to pay. In this case, salary 

deduction from June to September. And you will 

pay the tax that could not be deducted.  

The amount of tax that you must pay in one year. In 

this case, 77,500 yen. 


